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Hello! I'm a resident of the Richmond Highlands neighborhood and it has come to my
 attention that the previously settled matter of backyard encampments has arisen again due to
 the misconception that only a few residents of Richmond Beach oppose them. 

However, I believe that they would be dangerous for both the neighborhood and the
 inhabitants of the encampments and am strongly against allowing them. I do believe that it
 should not be made difficult for a church or other larger organization to host an encampment,
 though.

Thank you for your time!
Julie Atwood
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